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Faculty of Law.

It is gratifying to note that of the ten students who 
obtained the degree of B.C.L. last April, one-half were 
graduates in Arts, though not all of this University. 
The Faculty at the time spoke in terms of high praise 
of their attainments in law.

There has been an increase in the number of students 
this year.

Five are Graduates in Law attending Lectures. 

Faculty of Medicine.

The number of students in this Faculty shows a con­
siderable increase, being 349, against 312 last year.

The Faculty has been very fortunate financially dur­
ing the year, having received about $170,000 in new 
endowments, the details of which will be found under 
the proper heading.

Alterations in and proposed additions to the build­
ings are as follow :

The substantial stone house close to the Faculty 
Building, which has been lately purchased, has been 
converted into a commodious and very complete Patho­
logical Laboratory.

Plans for the erection of an extension of the present 
buildings, to give additional room for the increasing 
number of students, have been approved by the Faculty 
and will be immediately submitted to the Board of 
Governors for their sanction. It is intended to carry 
out this extension without delay.

Faculty of Arts.

In reporting the numbers in attendance on the lec­
tures of this Faculty for the present year, it seems 
advisable to change the order in which they have been
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